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7 February 2020 

 

Dear Parent, Carer 

Many thanks to those of you who attended the Year 9 parents’ evening last week. It was good to see so 

many parents who clearly care passionately about their children’s education. 

In order to follow up on this event, we are inviting all Year 9 parents to complete an online survey about 

LeAF Studio through the government’s ParentView website. It only takes a few minutes to complete but 

gives us very valuable feedback on both our strengths and areas for development. 

Please click on the link below or simply look up ParentView in any search engine. 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk 

Once you are on the website, click on Give Your Views and you will be able to quickly register and then 

search for LeAF Studio.  

Many thanks for your support in helping us continually strive to improve. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Mr T Clark 

Vice Principal 
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